
PLANT VARIETIES PROTECTION APPLICATION PROCESS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHAT AFFECTS THE DURATION OF THE PROCESS? 

 Incomplete documents/ requirements 

 Failure of the applicant to respond 

•Cover Letter

•Form Plant Varieties
Protection 3 (PVP3)

•The Prescribed fee of
BND1,600

•Other documents and/or
information (including
technical questionnaire
(PVP-TQ))

Submission of Plant 
Varieties Protection 

(PVP) Application

•Issuance of
acknowledgement with the
reference number and
Filing date.

•Preliminary examination
conducted by BruIPO
(formalities)

Preliminary 
Examination

•Information about the
application and
proposed
denomination will be
published in the Plant
Varieties Protection
Journal.

Publication

•Technical examination
will be conducted by
BruIPO’s foreign
examination partners.

Technical 
Examination

•Certificate of Grant will
be issued if the
application is accepted.

•If the application is
rejected, a notification
will be sent to the
applicant

Grant/Reject

•Details of the Plant
Variety will be
published in the Plant
Varieties Protection

Journal.

Publication of Grant/ 
Rejection


